From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: Vaccinations

**Date:** October 8, 2021 1:56:34 PM

From: Mark Robinson <>

**Sent:** October 8, 2021 9:31 AM

To: District Administration Centre Manager < DistrictAdministrationCentreManager@sd68.bc.ca>

**Subject:** Correspondence to School Board

**CAUTION**: External Message

Dear school trustees of Nanaimo-Ladysmith Public Schools,

**RE: Vaccinations** 

While recognizing that the provincial government should be the body making major public health decisions, nonetheless as we all know Premier John Horgan has come out and delagated responsibility to the local level on the issue of vaccinations and employment or being a pre-requisite to assemble on district property.

My family believes that every tool available in the tool box should be used to keep as many stakeholders in our district as protected as possible, and we are happy to see the BCTF has publicly stated that they would not oppose such a decision.

Therefore, please count my family as supporting mandatory vaccinations for everyone on school district property, including school trustees and volunteers; all of you would have our full support on this if this policy is enacted. We believe that as the owner of all Nanaimo-Ladysmith Public Schools property, you have the ultimate ability to decide access accordingly.

I should add that I write this as a parent, not as president of my children's school PAC.

Thank you for all the work you have done for our community thus far in your capacity, and please be encouraged knowing that it is appreciated by those who are paying attention.

Kind regards,

Mark Robinson Nanaimo, BC

Get Outlook for Android

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.